From: JOSEPHINE WARD [josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com]
Sent: 12 February 2014 13:12

To: too smooth; Lorraine Cordell

Subject: Legal Representation

Lorraine

Just by way of update, neither Jemi nor any other Counsel will deal with Simon's case without a
solicitor being instructed.

Regards

Josephine




